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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

As a native Idahoan I feel blessed to have what most other states do not. Many areas of country still very much

unspoiled and and a beacon to those who love to visit places like these from all over the world. People who

spend time and money touring our great state's many (small and larger)pristine waterways in search of what they

can't find anywhere else.

     As an Idahoan who loves to continue to seek out these areas to kayak, walk, and overall enjoy I write to ask

that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain protected as eligible in

the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize the Draft Suitability

Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Josh White

Caldwell, ID 83605

j.taywhite@gmail.com

 


